
 

 
 

 

 

 

March 18th, 2019 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

There will be alternating lane closures on Ruth St. at the intersection of Henning Drive. 

The closures are required for construction associated with the North Frontage Road 

project which is under the supervision of the Calcasieu Parish Police Jury. Crews will be 

working as quickly as possible to complete the project. Motorists are encouraged to use 

caution when travelling through the construction area.  


